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         September 15th, 2023 

Dear Patients of Family Practice Associates of Upper Dublin:  

 

I write to you with both sadness and anticipated excitement as I make a very important announcement. 

This December I will be officially retiring after working here since July of 1985.  

 

I shall miss all of you and I plan to help you make a smooth transition to one of my fellow Physicians, 

Drs. Colleen Devinney, Cassandra Liu, and Daniel Moscow, and Nurse Practitioners, Mr. Olisvier Ortiz, 

Mr. Richard Dyer, and Ms. Nicole Belfatto.  

 

It has been an honor and privilege to have been your family doctor for all of these years and I wish you 

many years of good health.  

 

Take care and God bless,  

 
 
 
 

Louise Kuklinski, MD  


